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FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

WILDLAND FIRE MANAGEMENT PLAN

Voyageurs National Park
Minnesota

The National Park Service has prepared an environmental assessment addressing
the impacts of implementing a Wildland Fire Management Plan at Voyageurs
National Park, which includes resources listed on the National Register of
Historic Places. The proposed action is described as Alternative D of the
attached environmental assessment; its implementation depends on approval of a
fire management plan. The draft Fire Management Plan is included with the
environmental assessment by reference.

Compliance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (16 U.S.C.
470, as amended) will be completed for the proposed action prior to plan
implementation., It has been determined in consultation with the U.S. Fish and
Wildlife Service that the proposed plan will have no adverse effects on any
Federally listed or proposed endangered or threatened species or their critical
habitat. This satisfies the requirements of the Endangered Species Act, as
amended (16 U.S.C. 1531-1543),

The assessment has been reviewed, resulting in the following conclusions.

1. The proposals, individually or cumulatively, do not constitute actions which
normally require preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement (40 CFR
1502.3; 516 DM 6, Appendix 7.3). The action is not a categorical exclusion
under the contemplation of 40 CFR 1501.4 and 1508.4.

2. The proposal will not have a significant (40 CFR 1508.27b) effect on the
human environment. Negative environmental impacts which could occur are minor
and temporary in effect. There are no adverse impacts on public health, public
safety, rare or endangered species, or other unique characteristics of the
region. No highly uncertain or controversial impacts, unique or unknown risks,
cumulative effects, or elements of precedence were identified. Implementation
of the actions will not violate any Federal, State, or local law.

Based on the foregoing, it has been determined that implementation of the
proposal will not constitute a major Federal action which will significantly
affect the quality of the human environment and that an environmental impact
statement is not required and will not be prepared.
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